
American Legion Auxiliary Winter Park Memorial Unit 112 
General Meeting Minutes 

 

December 12, 2017 
 

 
 
The December general meeting of the American Legion Auxiliary Unit 112 was cancelled 
in lieu of the annual Legion Family Christmas Party held at Perkins Restaurant. 
 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 

 
Nell Colbert 
Secretary-Treasurer 
 
 
 
Minutes approved __________________ 
 
 
Nell Colbert, Secretary ___________________________________ 
 
Marge Berrios, President __________________________________ 


